
COPACABANA PUBLIC SCHOOL 
STUDENT ZOOM EXPECTATIONS  

BE ON TIME  

               
When you join the 
meeting, you will be 
placed waiting in the 
room. 

Your teacher will invite you 
in when they are ready.  

 

  MUTE YOURSELF 

 
When you join the meeting, 
you will be muted 
automatically. 

Your teacher will ask you to 
unmute yourself when it is 
your turn to talk.  

ZOOM FROM A 
QUIET SPACE 

 
Find a quiet space in your 
house so when it is your 
turn to speak, we can 
hear you clearly. 

Stay nearby an adult in 
your home. 

 

 VIDEO BACKGROUND 

 

Be mindful of what is in 
your background- are 
there any distractions? 

Pick one background and 
don’t change it during the 
session.  

RAISE YOUR HAND 

                

If you have a question you can 
use the raise hand reaction. This 
will show your teacher that you 
would like to speak. 

CHAT RESPECTFULLY  

 
Be respectful and kind- just 
like you would in the 
classroom. 

Stay on topic.  

 

NO PHOTOS, 
SCREENSHOTS OR 

RECORDING 

 

Please do not take any 
photos, screen shots or 
recordings during any of our 
Zoom session. 

HAVE FUN and BE 
RESPECTFUL 

 

Listen to your teacher and 
follow all instructions -just like 
you would in the classroom. 

Enjoy your time with your 
teachers and classmates! 


